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Please make sure your information is up to date in Final Forms.
Simply login and make the changes needed. Our office will
automatically be notified of those changes. We appreciate it!
(Please see our webpage: louisville-oh.finalforms.com)
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Outdoor Recess Continues

The snow will soon begin to fall, and it is time to remember to send
your child to school with a warm coat, hats, gloves, and boots when
appropriate. When the wind chill is around 20 degrees or higher at
11:00, our students will have outdoor recess. All children are expected to
go to recess, unless they have a medical reason that is preventing
them from going outdoors.  Recess is an important time of the day for
students to have a free play break from the work of school as well as a
chance for fresh air.

Thanksgiving Wishes
May you and your family have a blessed Thanksgiving weekend!
We are thankful to work with you and your children each and
every day. There will be no classes Wednesday, November 22nd
through Monday, November 27th. We look forward to seeing all
of the children here on Tuesday, November 28th!

CareTeam Corner

The hol iday season is  quickly approaching.  I f  your family
could use some assistance for  the hol idays please contact
one of  our Family Support  Special ists :  Rhonda McQui lk in-
(LES) 330-875-1177 or  Sara Corona- (NN) 330-875-2661 .
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Board of Education at NN @ 6:30 PM
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Yearbook sale starts
Interim Reports Sent Home
Secret Santa Shoppe

Spirit of Giving Week

Grade 1 Musical @ 7:00 PM

Board Meeting @ Board Office 6:30
Fill the Bucket Week

Preschool Christmas Program
@ LMS 6:00 PM
Upstander Classroom Meetings

Preschool Stay ‘N Play

Holiday Parties

Winter Break
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Spirit of Giving and Fill the Bucket Week at NN

It is time once again to make a difference in our community as we
celebrate Spirit of Giving Week and Fill the Bucket Week at our school
December 11 - 15! We will be filling our buckets with canned goods or
other non-perishable items for the Louisville Community Cupboard.
Our goal will be to bring in over 400 items over the course of the week
to match the number of students and staff in our building. Watch for
more information to be coming in the upcoming weeks.  
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